On May 15, 2007, Sandra Richmond asked the following question regarding Board Item PD2 - Personnel Addendum

 

REQUEST:

Please describe the various multi year contracts.  This is an interesting trend, considering some places, like PBCC, have day-to-day contracts for administrators

RESPONSE:
 
There are three types of multi-year contracts:

 

1) Principals are eligible for new multi-year (3-year) contracts after they have served three years (on annual contract) as a principal and are properly certified. Once a principal is eligible, it is the responsibility of the Area Superintendent to either recommend the principal for an initial multi-year contract or for another annual contract. Multi-year contracts for principals can be renewed for another 3-year period upon the recommendation of the Area Superintendent. 

2) Assistant principals (APs) are eligible for new multi-year (3-year) contracts after they have served three years (on annual contract) as an AP and are properly certified. Once an assistant principal is eligible, it is the responsibility of the principal to either recommend the AP for an initial multi-year contract or for another annual contract. Multi-year contracts for APs can be renewed for another 3-year period upon the recommendation of the principal. 

3) Confidential employees are eligible for new multi-year (2-year) contracts after they have served (on annual contract) three years of continuous service. Once a confidential employee is eligible, it is the responsibility of the principal or district department head to either recommend the employee for an initial multi-year contract or for another annual contract. Multi-year contracts for confidential employees can be renewed for another 2-year period upon the recommendation of the principal or district department head.  
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